Minutes of the Recreation Commission Meeting
Monday, December 6, 2010

Attending:
John Owens, Stephanie King, Andrew Levin, Lee Slap, Ann Bere, Laurie
Carlson, David Kane

Absent:
Betsy Lipson, Dennis Rocha

Meeting was called to order at 7:05 pm
- Captain Peter Hoerr spoke about the need for a written policy for rules on the
playgrounds. The Commission was supportive of this and will firm up the details at next

month’s meeting.

June Howell, in the absence of Director Bill McKenney, updated the Commission
on current programs.

The Commission discussed fees for memberships and programs beginning next
session and agreed on an increase in the membership fees.

The Commission discussed the proposed plans for a new library and the effect it
would have on the Underwood Pool and some of our field programs.

The Commission was updated on the proposed FY 12 budget presentation which
includes a substantial increase in custodial fees. Two budgets were presented to the
Warrant Committee, level dollar and level service.

The Department’s revenue through the end of November was reviewed.

Minutes of the meeting of November 8 were reviewed and accepted.

Meeting adjourned at 8:30 pm



